
Valley Township Planning Commission Minutes 

February 6, 2019 

The Valley Township Planning Commission held its meeting February 6, 2019 at the Valley Twp. 

Building.  In attendance were Jon Wetzel, Tom Bedisky, Ralph Reedy, Dan McGann and Scott 

Edmeads.  Absent were Craig Welliver and Ernie Wright.  Also in attendance were Supervisor Mike Kull 

and Zoning Officer Fred Shappell. 

 

Other Attendees:  Dave Fox- township resident 

 

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Jon Wetzel at 7:00 PM with the reading of the 

January minutes.  The minutes were read and approved as read with a motion by Tom and a 2nd by Dan, 

motion passed. 

 

Old Business:  The Commission asked Mike the status of the Old Iron Estates.  At this time the NEPDS is 

still to be approved and a hydrology study has been put on hold until ground conditions will permit 

study is able to be completed.  No action at this time. 

 

New Business:  None 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:19 PM with a motion by Ralph and a 2nd by Dan, motion passed 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Scott Edmeads, Secretary Valley Township Planning Commission 

 


